Lindsey Ozbolt

patdeneen3@gmail.com on behalf of Pat Deneen <pat@patrickdeneen.com>

From:

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 1:22 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt; Chad Bala; Dayna Ridlon
Subject:

thank you ... Pat

Re: RZ-15-00001 Big Creek Trails - Request for additional information

On Tue, Aug 25, 2015 at 9:41 AM, Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Pat,

Please find attached to this email a letter requesting additional information. The information being requested is
from Kittitas County Public Works and includes a Transportation Concurrency Application and a Traffic Impact
Analysis. A hard copy has been placed in the mail.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

509.962.7637
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